
From: Kathleen Enright Salvia  

Sent: Thursday, September 29, 2016 10:00 AM 
To: Baylands 

Subject: In Support of the Planning Commission's findings 

 

Dear Councilmembers: 

 

Please stand by the Planning Commission’s recent findings.  Do not let yourselves be bullied by 

UPC or outsiders.   

 

The Planning Commission’s concerns with respect to toxicity, sea-rise and infrastructure support 

are valid, and the Commissioners ought to be recognized for their diligence and hard work.   

 

At one of the first UPC-Council presentations, UPC told us they could not build housing due to 

the toxicity of the site.  Now they are asking us to build a new city and call it Brisbane.  This 

could easily become a case of the tail wagging the dog, with the current residents of Brisbane 

being stuck with the vet bill when the developer is no longer around to complete or support the 

massive new infrastructure that will be required. 

 

In addition, a light industry/windfarm would provide hundreds, if not thousands, of jobs to the 

people who already live within close proximity to the Baylands; not just the residents of 

Brisbane, but of Daly City and San Francisco, in the neighborhoods of Geneva 

Avenue,  Sunnydale, San Bruno Avenue, and the Bayview.  Why build more houses to fill with 

people to compete for those jobs? 

 

Sincerely, 

 

Kathleen Salvia 

300 San Bruno Avenue 

Brisbane, CA 94005 

 


